Maynee Valley

Angela M. Tennaro 4907 Brott Toledo, Oho 43613 (h) 419-292-0140 (w) 419-243-8216

My name is Angela Tennaro and I am currently the Service Delivery Manager for Girl Scouts of Western Ohio's Maumee Valley Region. I have been with the Girl Scouts for over ten years with experience in program activities, summer camp, special events, retail, property management and product sales. I was directly involved with two Ohio Girl Scout camp alliances, participated in four statewide legislative meetings and have been instrumental in the development of several unique leadership opportunities for girls. I recently was part of the Finance Task Group helping prepare for realignment and I currently active in the Program Task Group and Service Delivery Task Group as we forge ahead and plan for our future. Prior to Girl Scouts I worked at the YMCA of Great Toledo, The University of Toledo and for county and city government. I am currently the president of the Women Alive! Coalition, a member of the YMCA of Greater Toledo Child Care Board, Vice Chair of the Toledo Community Recreation Program Board, a volunteer director at the Jamie Farr Owens Corning Classic, a member of the '06-'07 Leadership Toledo class a former member of the Girl Scouts of the USA National MarComm Network Team and the recipient of the 2001 Twenty Under Forty Leadership Award.

I am applying to be a national council delegate because I believe that one voice can make a difference. I believe in, and support, the Girl Scout mission on a daily basis but desire the opportunity to have an even larger impact on the well being of girls. I understand the importance of being an active participant with the national organization and in having a clear understanding of the current trends surrounding girls and volunteers. Through participation I hope to obtain new ideas to enhance our local efforts, build our network and to acquire a better knowledge of how the changes within our organization will affect our future. As an educator of the leadership development program and a leader in our community I believe that participation in the national conference will better position our Council to reach the national goal of speaking in one consistent voice about what we do for girls.

Thank you for your consideration.

Angela M. Tennaro